Members of the TLU and Seguin communities take part in the 2008 Crop Walk Sunday held on the TLU campus.  Sponsored by Campus Ministry, the Crop Walk activities were intended to foster a process of thought and reflection about people around the world.  See story below.
(Photo and story by Jalisa Walker)

News
Crop walk – In attempts to raise awareness of world poverty, Campus Ministry sponsored a Crop Walk Nov. 16 from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. at Jackson Park. Students were encouraged to take a break from their studies to walk the dirt track and participate in activities that reveal the struggles of those who walk miles a day to get their water and other daily essentials. 

 “We Walk, Because They Walk,” was the national theme of this year’s Crop Walk. TLU was host for the Seguin area event, and many in the TLU and Seguin communities walked the dirt track thrice while participating in various activities – carrying jugs of water, walking backwards or blindfolded, and being randomly selected to get a ride on a golf cart. Activities were intended to foster a process of thought and reflection that others around the world experience on a daily basis. 

“We are the same as those people, but have been blessed with different things,” Jon Lys, junior philosophy major, said. “Crop walk is a time that people come out and walk in solidarity with those that have to walk each day for their central needs; the chance to slow down and think about others, not in a guilty way, but to rather experience what other people have to experience.” 

Where in the World...

The search continues.  Do you know what country this picture is from? 
Remember, you can get a free shirt if you are one of the first five people to come by the International Education Office in Langner Hall and correctly identify the country where this photo was taken! Come quickly, sizes are limited. 
Look for the different pictures all week!! Come by the office to learn how to study abroad in some of these awesome countries! 

Athletics

Volleyball – TLU sophomore outside hitter Jessica Stetler has been named to the American Volleyball Coaches Association All-Region Team for the South Region of the NCAA Division III. With her selection to the AVCA All-Region Team, Stetler now is eligible for AVCA All-American honors.

Stetler, a native of San Antonio and graduate of Churchill High School, led the Bulldogs in kills (310), kills per game (3.26) and aces (44). She was second on the squad in digs, with 333.

Stetler finished fourth in the American Southwest Conference in kills per game (3.26), and she was second in the ASC in aces per game (0.46). 
